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This month Team Haley is wearing teal to remind women that it’s Ovarian Cancer Awareness Month. Ovarian cancer
is often difficult to detect however, 1 in 75 women will be diagnosed with it in their lifetime. That’s why it is so

important that all women not only get their regular checkups but that they learn the symptoms as well. To learn more
and fine out how you can get involved, please visit: http://www.ovarian.org/
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